
May 2010 Newsletter

Valley Flyers,

Good News....Spring is finally here and flyrng is waiting for us all.

The sad news is: N12382 has been sold and is no longer available for scheduling. So our
fleet is now down to 3 aircraft. If you've been strictly a Skyhawk pilot, this might be a
good opportunity to expand your comfort zone and get checked out in the other 2 birds,
and while you're at it, not a bad time to get current for night flying and proficient at

crosswind landings. Contact Al Gray or Dennis Wyza if you'd like to schedule some dual

time.

Just a reminder, our club rules require an annual proficiency check and endorsement by a
is also a 90-day cwrency rule for all members in their most complex aircraft....i.e. if
you're qualified to fly the Skylane, but haven't flown it within the last 90 days, you will
need a proficiency check by a club instructor. You can check your FAA Flight Review,

Club Review and Medical expiration dates on Aircraftclubs.com, just click on o'My

Profile."

If you need an FAA Medical, here are a few of the Aviation Medical Examiners in Salem

and the surrounding area:

John M Currie, (503) 364-3321
Robert L. Larson (503) 873-8686

Lloyd H. Wiggins (503) 757-1822 (Corvallis)
You can also contact Aurora Aviation and schedule your exam there. If it isn't run out

yet, you can fly up. And why not stop at Mulino while you are at it for lunch.

One final note, if you're looking for a gift for a Dad or Grad, we have gift certificates

available for inho flights, scenic flights, flight lessons etc, contact Joan for more info.

Have a great month flYing!!

Al:503.932.9374
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